
 
 

           Dated: 08/01/2022 
 

NOTIFICATION  
For Students 

 
Dear Student,  
 
  

As per the notification no 66/70—3-2022-08(20)/2020, dated 08.01.2020 of the State Govt. 

of Uttar Pradesh, the university will conduct online classes from 10.01.2022 to 16.01.2022. 

  

All hostel students are allowed and may stay in the university campus hostels and attend 

online classes from the hostel premises. 

 

Students are advised to avoid unnecessary travel due to covid 19/omicron.  

  

All students are to follow the covid19 Safety protocol set by the university and as advised by 

the respective authorities from time to time. 

  

 All activities and facilities of the hostel will be open for students including mess/dining-

facilities observing covid protocols and social distancing.  

  

University shall be functional offline from 17.01.2022 as per schedule. 

  

 

 

 Registrar 


